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Captain Christo 
Oudtshoorn Game – 6th October 2019 

 

 

The beautiful Oudtshoorn course. 

 

The “A team” 

 

Southern Cape 

Nomads Golf Club 
The Nomads Creed 

No man is an island entire of itself; 
Every man is a piece of the continent, a part of the main; 

Any man’s death diminishes me because I am involved in mankind. 
And therefore, never send to know for whom the bell tolls; 

It tolls for thee. 

October 2019 Newsletter 



  

Captain’s report 

Fellow	Nomads	

What	a	privilege	to	go	back	to	where	it	all	started	almost	35	years	ago.		Oudtshoorn	gave	us	its	best,	the	course	was	
in	an	excellent	condition;	the	beer	was	cold	and	the	service	in	the	club	impeccable.		Thanks	for	everyone	who	played	

and	helped	us	to	get	to	a	57	strong	field	with	4	visitors	and	1	waitlister.	

I	was	fortunate	to	play	with	the	engine	room	of	the	club.	Andrè	van	Greunen	received	his	30	year	tie	and	is	still	the	
stalwart	that	he	has	always	been.	Thank	you	for	your	generous	sponsorship.		Paul	Stroebel	and	his	team	are	creating	
a	small	oasis	in	the	Klein	Karoo,	despite	the	severe	drought.	Skillie	Pretorius	applied	for	membership	and	I	am	sure	

that	this	will	motivate	more	Oudtshoorn	members	to	join	Nomads.	

The	10h00	tee-off	served	us	well	as	several	of	us	had	3	Stop/Go’s	to	picnic	and	drink	in	the	Karoo	beauty.		The	
Stop/Go’s	were	still	there	on	our	way	back,	so	we	could	give	a	little	back	to	nature.		The	golf	was	good	and	some	of	
our	well-dressed	youngsters	shot	the	lights	out.		For	others	the	return	to	the	higher	altitude	was	a	sobering	affair	

and	they	had	to	don	the	pink	hardhats	to	soften	the	impact.	Well	done	to	Seger	with	his	eagle	on	the	18th.		It	is	
becoming	a	bit	of	a	habit.	

I	want	to	thank	everyone	who	played	and	who	made	it	one	of	those	days	to	remember.		I	hope	to	see	everyone	at	
our	next	game	on	3	November	at	Oubaai.	

Kind	regards	

Chrisleo	

Vice captain’s report 

	

	I	need	less	than	R	10	000	to	reach	my	target	to	build	a	swimming	pool	for	the	disabled	via	the		Andrew	Mentis	fund	I	

would	like	to	thank	all	Nomads	especially	the	Committee	for	all	their	help.	

Regards	

Frankie	Brown	



 
  



      

Chrisleo thanking the sponsor of the day: 
Andre van Greunen from Timber City 
Oudtshoorn for their generous sponsorship. 

 

       

Thanks to Oudtshoorn representative, Paul 
Stroebel, for use of the course. 

Match Secretary’s Report for Oudtshoorn:  game at May:                       

We had a field of 57 players made up of 52 
Southern Cape Nomads, 1 prospective 
Nomad and 4 guests. 

 

The lovely Lara, dishing out the goodies 

  

 

A very nice prize table from Timber City. 

 

Monthly Game Prize Giving at Oudtshoorn. 

Divisional winners: 

 

A: Jason de Boer, 38 Pts                 

B: Gregory Abrahams, 35 Pts 

C:  Mike Hargreaves, 34 Pts                        

 

Divisional Runners up                              
A:  Hilmar Prins, 36 Pts                                 
B:  Johan Viljoen, 35 Pts                         
C:  Tannah Harris, 34 Pts  

‘Wununder’ Jason de Boer, 38 pts 

Jackpot, Wouter Kotze 

Eagles Eyrie, Seger du Plessis 

 



 

 

Best playing fourball: 

Seger du Plessis, Nathan Campher, Hilmar 
Prins and Glen Boscombe, 131 points                          

 

Best Drawn Fourball:                            

Greg Abrahams, Dave Meyer, Leon Coetzee 
and Stig Holmberg                      

 

                                      

Over 55 winner Greg Abrahams, 35 Pts  

 

 

  

Nearest to the pins: 

3rd Grumpy, 8th Nick Nieman, 12th Nick 
Nieman and 15th Skillie Pretorius     ll  , 12th Ken Spencer, 14th Marnus again.....!! . 

Nick got two....!! 

                                                                 

Nearest for least on 18, Seger du Plessis; 
chipped in for two...!! 

 
                                                                             



Worst playing fourball: Andy Duncan, Ken 
Haldane, Philip Michaux and ghost, 101 pts. 

 

                                                           

 

Made to measure for Philip...!! 

 

Glenbrynth Whisky Winners  

1 Bottle, Jimmy Leggat, 2 bottles, Mark 
Burmester, 3 bottles, Peter Leibbrandt. 

 

 

Brian Simons receiving his five year tie  

 

Best playing pair, Seger du Plessis and 
Nathan Campher: 70 pts. 

 

 

Thank you to our lovely “Pink Ladies”, Berti, 
Christna and Bets, without whom, Nomads 
couldn’t exist.  



 

Aren’t we fortunate being able to play on 
such great courses? 

 

A very Happy Birthday to members who have 
birthdays in November:  

Michael Self 7th, Douw de Lange 9th, Rom 
Saffy 11th, Anton Izaakse sen 18th, Jacques 
Matthee 19th, Cameron Boccaleone 21st    

 

Southern Cape monthly game Fixtures 2019 

January 20th       Kingswood 
February 24th      Mossel Bay 
March 31st          George 
April 14th           Knysna 
May 19th            Goose Valley 
June 9th             Fancourt 
July 21st            Mossel Bay 
August 11th         Knysna 
September 15th    Plettenberg Bay 
October 6th        Oudtshoorn   
November 3rd      Oubaai 
December 8th      George (Gold Cup)   
August 9th         AM Pezula  
August 10th        Seaboard Simola                      

2019/20 Committee                                                  
Captain              Chrisleo Botha         
Vice Captain         Frankie Brown            
Junior Vice Captain  Peter Leibbrandt            
Immediate Past Captain Douw de Lange 
Secretary           Christo Langenhoven        
Treasurer            Chrisleo Botha           
Match Secretary    Berti Harris                           
Membership          Flats Huisamen       
Handicapper          Tannah Harris      
Furtherance of Golf Tannah Harris    
Sponsorship           Christo Langenhoven    
Equipment Officer    Hansie Nel         
Away Tours           Dave Meyer    
Golforama            Leon Coetzee                              
Newsletter           Austin Graves                               
Club Liaison          John Lees                      
Website              Lars Jarner 
Communications      Dave Meyer 
 

Our next game in will be at Oubaai on 
November 3rd    

   

 

See you on the tee! 
Happy golfing 
	

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Rob keeping the guys entertained 

 

 
 

Father and son.  

 

 

 

BMW windbreaker, Flats 

	

 

 

Brian the van Rensburg’s meat voucher….!! 

 

  

 

 

 ‘Matchbox’ winner, Andy Duncan  

 

 

 

 

 

 



Plenty of these guys around 

 

 

Didn’t recognize Leon without his specs...!! 

 

 

 

 

Handsome couple....!! 
 

 

	Welcome back, Stig 

 

A happy band of men...!!  

 

 

 

A pensive Hiron



              

 

The lovely kitchen ladies….                        ……and Bar staff    

         

David standing in for Tjoepie.                On the road, again 



 

Tannah likes playing in the shade 

 

 

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
		
	

Away Games Co-ordintors Report October 2019  
1. We had two SC Nomads attending Botswana Nationals, Captain Chrisleo Botha and Past 
Captain Douw de Lange.  
2. We had our Captain, VC and JVC attending Southern Natal’s 35th Anniversary and 
National exec Meeting on 27-29 September. I heard they all had a blast.  
3. This month we have two Nomads attending Swaziland Nationals, Chrisleo and Douw.  
4. We have reached our allocations of 18 for Nationals 2020, I have received 20 entries in 
total, and two of them are on the reserve list.  
5. Entries to our upcoming South Easter in November have been distributed to our members. 
I have received 4 entries so far.  
 
Kind regards  
Dave Meyer  



Away Games 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Golforama Newsletter - October 2019 

In less than a month’s time, the Vodacom Origins Final at Simola would be done and dusted. 
Our team is prompted and ready to do duty. Thank you again to each of you that volunteered.  

The writer assisted the Eastern Cape Club, for all 3 days, at their tournament held at 
Humewood recently. 

The Nedbank Golf Challenge’ Southern Cape representatives namely Boetie van den Berg, 
David Eveleigh and the writer have their airline tickets booked and preliminary rooming 
details are in place. 

Herewith some email detail as received from Ronnie Kingwill: 



 “I have been advised by the Mauritius Open organisation that if there are any Nomads who 
will be in Mauritius between 4-8 December 2019 they would be welcomed to assist. The event 
is at Heritage Resort which is south of the Island.  

I have been approached by some members to keep them posted (WP, Boland, SC) but want to 
issue the invitation wider. The key points to note are as follows: 

1. Volunteers are to register with the Mauritius Volunteer Group (MVG) to be done 
through me. 

2. Volunteers will report to the MVG organisers and will be there as part of the MVG 
team 

3. The MVG team have previously made accommodation arrangements so once you 
indicate your interest I will put you in touch directly with their team “ 

 

The next Sunshine Tour tournament is the Sun Wild Coast Sun Challenge at the Wild Coast 
from 9 to 11 October 2019, followed by the Vodacom Origins at Selbourne Park Golf Club 
from 17 to 19 October 2019 and the Sibaya Challenge at The Woods at Mount Edgecombe 
from 23 to 25 October 2019. 

Just a reminder, if anyone wants to do duty at any of these tournaments, please contact me. 

Leon Coetzee.  

 

 


